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Bunny Koehler, Sec.            Clarissa Owenby, VP            Jan Smith, President         Janice Raymond, Treas. 

AMONG FRIENDS 
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For President – Jan Smith 

One of my pleasures for the last several years has been my association with the 

Friends of the San Carlos Library assisting at sales, coordinating the annex activities 

and serving on the board as secretary and annex coordinator.   

A UC Berkeley graduate, my professional career ranged from school teacher to 

California Teachers Association professional staff, social worker and real estate 

broker.  
Having resided in San Carlos for the past 32 years, I have a strong commitment to our 

local community.  I look forward to serving in this role and will continue to be 

dedicated and hard working in addressing the regular challenges of the position plus 

the additional ones brought about by the upcoming San Carlos Library renovation 

project. 
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For Vice President – Clarissa Owenby 

I am excited to be nominated for this position with the Friends of the Library.  I am a 

newcomer to the work in the library annex, but I have been enjoying meeting new 

people in the community and working alongside them helping to contribute to the 

library “coffers.”  I moved to San Carlos five years ago from Colorado where my 

family lived for 17 years.  Before that time we lived in East Tennessee where my 

husband and I were born, met and got married.  I presently work at Stanford Hospital 

as a registered nurse, a job that I still love.  One of my other passions in life is 

reading books.  Books have been an important part of my life since I started learning 

to read, so volunteering with the FOL was a simple choice.   I am looking forward to 

becoming more involved in the plans for the library and contributing more to the San 

Carlos community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

For Secretary – Bunny Koehler –  

I moved to San Carlos 16 years ago with my husband Fred.  At that time, I retired from 

my property management business to travel and do volunteer work.  Some of my 

volunteer experience includes: secretary and president of the Saratoga, Los Gatos and 

Monte Sereno Newcomers Club, House and Garden docent at Filoli for several years and 

Confraternity and Christian Doctrine teacher at St. Charles School for five years. At this 

time I am involved with Home and Hope, an organization that helps to house and feed 

the homeless and I am a Eucharistic Minister at St. Charles church. 

 I am book sorter for the Friends of the San Carlos Library on Tuesday mornings.  I have a 

degree in psychology, been married to my husband, Fred, for 52 years and have four 

sons. My goal is to become more involved in the San Carlos community and help 

wherever I can. For the past year I have held the position of Secretary for the Friends of 

the Library.     

 

For Treasurer – Janice Raymond 

For the last two years I have served as the president of the Friends and spent several 

months of the second term as interim treasurer as well.  Prior to that my contributions 

included doing the bookkeeping for the board and volunteering as a Thursday volunteer.  

Having business management experience has prepared me for a full term as treasurer.  It 

would be a privilege to continue working with this group of dedicated people.   
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FRIENDS OF THE SAN 

CARLOS LIBRARY 

610 Elm St. 

San Carlos, CA 94070 

Phone: 
650.591.0341 

Fax: 

(555) 555-0145 

E-Mail: 

friendsofsclib@gmail.
com 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 
www.friendsofscl.org 
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SAN CARLOS, CA  
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